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NEW MEMBER’S AUCTION 

The April 23rd New 

Member’s Auction even-

ing was filled with smiles 

and greetings!  

The silent and live auction items were 

plentiful and well received. Thanks to 

all who contributed to the success of 

this event. The funds from this event 

go directly towards our Club expenses.  

There was a lot of socializing and 

checking out the items and visiting 

with friends. There were also a lot of 

side conversations about politics and 

hockey.  



 

         
 

The Pirate theme was well received with 

Corinne Wilkinson and Joe Connelly 

dressed up like pirates and Jim 

Hutchinson dressed up as a parrot and as 

usual, squawking like one too. Hahaha!!!  

A huge thank you was given to Corinne 

Wilkinson and Mark Boman and their 

New Member’s Auction team for a job 

well done for this event. 

President Al greeted all present and in-

vited Hugh Delaney to lead us in signing 

of O Canada and Rotary grace.   

The pirates and parrot entertained us all 

for the whole night. They facilitated 

games, pulled tickets for draws and gen-

erally kept each other on their toes. Ken 

Copithorne used his great auctioning 

skills to raise funds and the members 

stepped right up! The game of ‘heads and 

tails’ kept everyone wondering what was 

coming next.  
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NEW MEMBER’S AUCTION 



 

Hugh Delaney cleaned up the place with 

all of the prizes. Wow—Hugh’s luck was 

on target tonight. The Treasure box, buck-

ets and all the games made for a real fun 

night.   

Toby Oswald-Felker reminded us that the 

President’s ball is coming up so please 

come out to support the evening. We will 

roast and toast President Al, eat fantastic 

food and enjoy the venue.  

Everyone commented on the great meal 

and they gathered all of their newly 

gotten treasurers and headed home to 

watch the rest of the game! Thanks again 

to the organizers donors and buyers!! 
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APRIL 2015 
 
April 30    Dream Home Presentation and Official Launch of “Go Live”: Rotary House 
 
MAY 2015 
 
May 1    President’s Ball: Calgary Golf & Country Club 

May 7     Better Business Bureau Presentation: Rotary House 

May 14    Gem Munro: The Amarok Society: Rotary House 

May 21    Dr. Monique Dube: Alberta Energy Regulator (AER): Rotary House 

May 28    SISSP Luncheon: Carriage House Inn 

May 29, 30, 31 ANNUAL RADIUM FELLOWSHIP WEEKEND 
 
JUNE 2015 
 
June 4     Dr. Elizabeth Canon: University of Calgary: Rotary House 

June 8    Mustard Seed Dinner Prep 

June 11   Charities Day: ClubHouse 

June 18    Bart Rasmussen: The Future of Golf: Rotary House 

June 23   Mustard Seed Dinner Prep 

June 25    Changing of the Guard / WCS and Large Grants Reports: Rotary House 
 
JULY 2015 
 
July 2     Dream Home Kickoff: Ranchman’s Cookhouse & Dancehall 

July 9    No Meeting: Dream Home Operations 

July 16    Presentation from our Exchange Student, Jimmy Cho: Rotary House 

July 23    Dr. Mintz: Underwater Photography: Rotary House 

July 30    No Meeting: SISSP Golf Tournament 
 
AUGUST 2015 
 
Aug 6     Wendy McDonald: Alberta Assoc. for Community Living: Rotary House 

Aug 13    Inaugural Address: Rotary House 

Aug 20    Presentation: Returning YEX Student: Daniel Padron Curiel: Rotary House 

Aug 27    TO BE ANNOUNCED 

SEPTEMBER 2015 
 
Sept 3     TO BE ANNOUNCED 

Sept 10    Brock Warner: War Child 

Sept 17    Trish Lund: Alberta Guide Dogs: Rotary House 

Sept 24    TO BE ANNOUNCED 

ROTARY CLUB OF CALGARY SOUTH EVENTS CALENDAR 
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President Allan Johnson and the Board of Directors cordi-

ally invite you to the 60th Annual President’s Ball 

At The Calgary Golf & Country Club on 50th Avenue SW 

(West of Elbow Drive) on Friday May 1st, 2015 

 Cocktails are at 6:00 pm and Dinner is at 7:00 pm with a Dance to follow 
(Semi-formal) 

 The cost is $85.00 per person (Please state if you have any dietary is-
sues) 

 Please register or decline on ClubRunner 

 You can pay by credit card when you register with Club Runner. If you 
prefer to pay by cheque please do so in advance at a Club Meeting 

 

ROTARY CLUB OF CALGARY SOUTH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Rotary Club of Calgary 

South Member, Michael 

Ruttan and his wife, Susan 

Ruttan enjoyed the arrival 

of their twins on August 

28, 2014. Meet Isabelle 

and Katherine. They are 

beautiful. 



 

Here is a shot of Doug Howard’s girls (Katherine and 

Tessa) at the West-

bank Park in Ke-

lowna. It is so nice to 

see Rotary’s impact 

in other areas as well. 

Submitted by 

Doug Howard 

Summer Job Openings? 

Our returning Youth Exchange Student Valeria Flores is looking for a summer job (June, July, August) full time, 
40 hours a week.  She’s currently taking Business at the U of C so she’d be interested in an office job that she 
can use to build some experience (receptionist, assistant,  etc.).  She’d also be open to other jobs (that are not 
business related) preferably in the SW.  She has past experience with sales.  If you’re aware of any job openings, 
please let me know and I can get you in touch with Valeria.   
Thank you, 
 
Craig Stokke 

The Bridge Club is holding its season windup tournament on Wednesday, April 29 
at the Centennial Legion on Horton Road. Cocktails at 5:30, Prime Rib buffet at 6:00 
and Bridge thereafter until approximately 9:30 pm. Prizes for the evening as well as 
season prizes. All Rotarians and significant others are welcome to attend regardless 
of whether you played this year. Cost is a modest $30 per person.  

Please let Don Taylor or Jim Smith know before April 20 if you would like to participate. 
 
 

STAY IN SCHOOL SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM NEEDS YOU! 

The SISSP Program is looking for 3 mentors for our new students being brought in the 

program this year. We already have found one and just need 3 more. 

Please contact Earl Huson if you can take on this rewarding challenge 
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JIMMY’S JOTTINGS 

   

Calgary is really a hockey city, I think everybody knows that. I am real-

ly into it too, I watch the three games. No, 

actually four games. The one they got the 

ticket of the play off, and three games with 

Vancouver. The Flames is really a good 

team. Though they lost the second game 

with Vancouver, but they fight back at the 

next game. Although I didn’t go to the live 

game, while you watch on the television 

and see all the red T-shirts yelling “Go 

Flames GO.” It really make people feel how 

the fans emotional changing. Sad, exciting, 

happy and nervous. That’s why I always 

like to watch sport games. I hope that The Flames can win the Stanley 

cup. 

 

GO FLAMES GO 

          … Jimmy 



The Bulletin of The Rotary Club of Calgary South Volume 60, Issue 39 
APRIL 23 

 2015 

FEED THE HUNGRY THANK YOU LETTER 



The Bulletin of The Rotary Club of Calgary South Volume 60, Issue 39 
APRIL 23 

 2015 

CONTACT INFORMATION: Did you know that if you contact Wendy Miles Co-
pithorne she can make any changes to phone numbers, addresses or 
emails for you? You can email Wendy at: mileswendy1@gmail.com 

SUNSHINE COMMITTEE: Pat Cuthbert will be looking after the Sunshine Com-
mittee until Jo Ellen is able to take it over again.  She can be reached at 403-
252-0156 or bill.cuthbert@shaw.ca please contact her if you hear of anybody 

who is not well.   

 
PARTNERS IN PRINT 

Good day Rotary Partners: 

 President Linda Legare has asked me to 
forward the following message to you.  We 
have two active members who have put their 
names forward to be on the membership 
committee. We need one more active partner 
to be part of this committee. If you are inter-
ested, could you please contact Pat Deegan 
deegan@shaw.ca (403-217-5390) or Pat 
Cuthbert bill.cuthbert@shaw.ca (403-252-
0156) If we have more volunteers than we 
can use this year we would like to keep your 
name on file, to perhaps be on the commit-
tee in the future. 

 Yours in Rotary, 

Wendy Miles Copithorne 

The Partners wish to extend their condolences to Rick 

and Donna Jakubec on the passing of Donna’s Moth-

er in Kelowna.   

mailto:mileswendy1@gmail.com
mailto:bill.cuthbert@shaw.ca
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What has the Rotary Club of Raymond been 

doing in Africa? 

Come to the District Conference in Medicine Hat on May 8, 9, 

and 10 and find out.  

Dr. Drew Cahoon, a member of the Raymond Rotary Club, has 

just returned from a tour of dental facilities in West Africa.  He 

has led a program which has supplied 90 per cent of the equip-

ment to three dental schools in Rwanda, Burundi and Ugan-

da.  Also on his itinerary, 23 hospital clinics for which his group 

has supplied dental chairs and other equipment. 

Learn how a small town Alberta dentist got so interested in 

deepest Africa. 

Find out more and register now at discon5360.ca 
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Contact Us 
Administrator:  

Kathyann Reginato  

Rotary Club of Calgary South 

L103C, 9705 Horton Road SW 

Calgary AB T2V 2X5 

(403) 244-9788 

kathyann@rotarycs.org 
Visit us on the web at: 

 http://portal.clubrunner.ca/952 
 

2014-2015 Club Officers 
President: Allan Johnson 

President-Elect: Murray Flegel 

Secretary: Ted Rowsell 

Past President: Keith Davis 

Partners President: Linda Legare 

 

2014-2015 Directors 
Don Bacon (Ways and Means) 

Geoff Hughes (International Ser-

vice) 

Neill Magee (Membership) 

Gail McDougall (Community Ser-

vice) 

Toby Oswald-Felker (Club Ser-

vice) 

Larry Stein (Club Operations) 

Craig Stokke (Youth Service) 

 

2015-2016 Incoming 

Directors 
Charlie Gouldsborough 

Glenn Potter 

Bryan Walton 

Luanne Whitmarsh 

 
District Conference 2015 
 

An opportunity exists for Rotarians and Rotarac-

tors interested in participating in the Rotary Lead-

ership Institute prior to the District Confer-

ence.  We will be hosting a part I, II and III ses-

sions on May 7th starting with dinner at 6 pm.  We 

will conclude at 10 pm that evening and recon-

vene on May 8th at 8 am.   

If you are interested in registering for either of the 

three sessions, click on 

http://rotary5360.ca/Event/33004750-b1a9-4123-868c-bd7ef2a3529d.   

It will take you to the district website, where you 

will be prompted to log in.  Go to the Events Cal-

endar and click on May 7th. Session costs includ-

ing dinner is $50.00 

District Conference takes place in beautiful Medi-

cine Hat starting on May 8th.   
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